
First Grade News 

January 2, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to school. Happy 2018! 

 

Word Wall Words 

This week we will not be introducing any new words. We will be continuing to practice all of the 

introduced words. Please continue to work on these words with your child. Your child should be 

able to read and write them in a snap! Spelling patterns to know are in bold. Here are all of the 

introduced words: 

Week 1:  I, like, me, and, the 

Week 2:  he, she, is, it,  

Week 3:  his, has, her, to, because 

Week 4:  this, we, went, be, am 

Week 5:  that, said, how, on, here 

Week 6:  at, are, can, had, there 

 

Health 

Before vacation, your child brought home Scrubby Bear’s Handwashing chart. We asked that 

your child track his/her handwashing for the entire month of December. Your child should 

return the chart back to school when the chart is complete and will become a member of The 

Scrubby Bear Clean Hands club. Your child will even receive an official membership card! How 

exciting! 

 
 

 
 

 

Sincerely, 

Allison Hafford 

Debbie Jacobs 
 

 


